

St Andrew's C of E Infant School Newsletter

6th October 2023

Message from Mrs. Woan:

Well it is officially Autumn! Please send children into school with a coat as this weather is so unpredictable.

The children have been working hard as always and are demonstrating brilliant behaviour. Everyone is following our school rules: Be Kind, Be Honest and Do Your Best. We are very proud.









Year 2 had a special visit from Katy from St. Andrew's Church.

As part of their Geography topic, Year I went for a walk around Leyland this week. They spotted a few of Leyland's landmarks.



Reception Children have been invaded by Gingerbread men! (They enjoyed eating them though!)





Check out the new cycle/scooter shelter!
This has been paid for by fundraising which the PTFA have organised. A huge round of applause for everyone who has contributed to the fundraising events and an even bigger clap for the PTFA for volunteering their time. We are always looking for new volunteers.



Truthfulness is our current school value

Ladybirds: Soffia Honeybees: Jake Butterflies: Liam

Owls: Harry

Kingfishers: Mason Dragonflies: Maya

'Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you are God my saviour' Psalm 25:5



Shining stars awards this week for best work go to:

Ladybirds: Amelia Honeybees: Penny Butterflies: Scarlett

Owls: Jessica

Kingfishers: Bobby Dragonflies: Ester

Weekly Attendance Scores

Ladybirds: 98% Honeybees: 100%

Owls: 97%

Butterflies: 96% Kingfishers: 97% Dragonflies: 97%

> Best Class of The Week is Honeybees



Diary Dates

Parent-Teacher meetings 18th October (Book appointments via school spider from next week)

Friday 20th October Harvest Festival in church 9.30 am. Everyone welcome.

Half term Monday 23rd-Friday 27th October.

Inset DAY Monday 30th October School re opens for children TUESDAY 31ST OCTOBER

Author Visit Sean Perkins 9th November. Books available to buy.



Water Bottles

Water bottles must be seethrough. We will send home free ones for your child to use.



Packed Lunches

Can I request that parents who provide packed lunches review what is going in them. Some children are eating 3 'sweet items' such as chocolate, biscuits, donuts as well as crisps, cakes and sandwiches.

Here are some suggestions: https://www.nhs.uk/healthierfamilies/recipes/healthierlunchboxes/

Our school dinners are amazing! However if you have a fussy eater Jo the cook will make them a packed lunch FREE OF CHARGE! Please ask us about them.



Harvest

Last request for food for the Harvest Collection. Thank you



Polite Reminder

Can we please remind parents that dogs are not permitted on the school grounds.

Thank you.















BOB's Book of Brilliance

- Oakley, Mini, Ollie, Harlan in Butterflies for designing an amazing school map.
- Tommy in Dragonflies for thoughtful RE work.
- Veronika, Amelia in Butterflies and Jessica, Alice and Scarlett in Owls for drawing detailed Picasso style pictures.
- Arlo in Butterflies for an excellent Mr. Bear story.
- Liam in Butterflies for completing some tricky maths.
- Erin and Lizzie in Kingfishers for working out some tricky subtraction maths.
- Scarlett in Owls for independent writing.
- Thomas and Brooklyn in Owls for recount writing.
- Theo in Owls for knowing which communities things belongs to.
- Jaxon and Georgie-Leigh for fantastic home learning.

These children have worked extra hard. A huge well-done.





These children were lucky enough to go to the Family Hub which has opened at West Paddock. Go along and see what they can offer you!

Tel: 01772 423339

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk

WWW.STANDREWSINFANTS.CO.UK

Facebook: @Standrewsinfant



